It Has Come to an End
By- Alexa Kapp

All 8t graders out their do you have any plans on June 7%? Well, June 7t is
the end-of-the-year 8th grade dance. It’s from 6-8pm, and all students must dress
formal and follow dress code.

8th grade student Alisha Hamel stated “ [ have been looking forward to the
dance all year. It is the one dance I really want to go to. I already have my dress
picked out.”

Many students I talked to are going with a date, or a group of friends.
Students cannot take party buses to or from the dance. Many people have put a lot of
time into this dance for the class of 2013. Other students from other schools cannot
attend the dance.

The 8t graders have been looking forward to this dance all year long. The
students that are attending have worked really and deserve this.

There is going to be music and a lot of food for everyone. The committee that
helped out with the dance worked very hard on this for our 8t graders. They put a
lot of there own time into this and are hoping every single person has a great time.

This is the last dance all of us get to be together in the school as panthers and

I'm hoping to see each and every one of you there!
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